From: Diane Warren

Sent: 10 September 2021 10:37

To: Planning Policy

Subject: NET ZERO CARBON DEPELOPEMT PLAN
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning

I think that all buildings should have Zero carbon
built in them. To make 1t Echo Friendly . And solar

panels to make homes greena, esply new buildings.
Thanks Diane



